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Dear Mr. Jeff Derouen and Mr. Josh Nacey, 

On the part of both my husband and myself, I wish to intervene for the rate increase 
proposed for the Hillridge subdivision. A periodic rate increase is inevitable, but the 
amount proposed is outrageous! 

The new surcharge: What is this for? Eleven dollars and nineteen cents seems 
excessive. An increase of 34.7% in the monthly sewer rate is ridiculous. Hillridge 
Facilities thinks it could justify a 55.6% increase, but is asking for the lesser amount. 

Whenever we have had a waterline problem, we have gone through the Louisville 
Water Co., not Hillridge Facilities. We are charged for sewer usage, even when the water 
never goes into the sewer. We have no swimming pool or other reason for excessive use 
of water. There are two of us residing in our household. 

Please consider the amount being proposed by Hillridge Facilities when raising the 
rates for our Hillridge residents. 8 1.1 % just seems excessively high! ! 

Mary Helen Vaughn 

891 1 La Costa Road 
Lmisville, KY 40299 


